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Ms Christine Greenwood 
Northfield Farm 
Suffield 
Scarborough 
YO13 0BJ 
 
 

Your ref:  

Our ref: NYM/2020/0886/CVC 

Date: 02 March 2021 

 
Dear Ms Greenwood 
 
Application for verification check of conditions 4, 5 and 8 of planning approval 
NYM/2020/0078/FL and Listed Building consent NYM/2020/0192/FL at Northfield Farm, 
Northfield Granary, Suffield 
 
I refer to the above verification check which was received on 03 November 2020. 

I can confirm that the details submitted, regarding the installation and finish of the new 
external doors and windows, are acceptable in pursuant to Conditions 4, 5 and 8 of the 
above approvals. 

I trust that the above advice is of assistance, but if you have any further queries please don’t 
hesitate to contact Kelsey Blain (Planning Assistant) at the above address. 
 
Following the Government’s announcement of new national restrictions (4 January 
2021) the office in Helmsley will remain closed however reception staff will be available 
to answer telephone calls remotely during normal office hours and will periodically visit 
the office to collect mail. We will continue to provide an effective planning service; 
however Officers will be unable to meet directly to offer advice, although site visits for 
applications and enforcement purposes will still be undertaken, with safeguards in 
place.  
 
Yours sincerely
 

 
 

Mr C M France 
Director of Planning 


